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Heller Statement on Today’s SCHIP Vote
(Washington, DC) – U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on today’s vote on Children’s Health Insurance Program Reauthorization Act (H.R. 2).  

“I support the SCHIP program and have voted for its extension.  However, the majority party has missed a real opportunity to work in a bipartisan manner to craft a responsible bill that insures children of the working poor.  This legislation still provides free taxpayer funded health benefits to illegal immigrants, covers adults, and includes an unnecessary tax increase.  At a time we are experiencing a record deficit, Congress has decided to needlessly grow the size of government to extend free healthcare to illegal immigrants. Unfortunately, the new SCHIP bill is the same as the old one,” said Heller    
In the 110th Congress, Heller was an original cosponsor of the More Children, More Choices Act which would have reauthorized SCHIP for five years, creates a new tax credit for families between 200 and 300 percent of the federal poverty line, and creates a grant program for states that are using innovative strategies to cover their uninsured populations.  In addition, he supported and voted for the extension of the program through March 2009.  
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